
TOWN OF BENNIGTON 

PLANNING BOARD 

Minutes of the Meeting- September 11, 2023 

Minutes accepted on October 9, 2023 

  

 

Present Cory Lawrence, Chairman 

  Todd Wheeler, Vice Chairman 

  Donald Trow 

 

Chairman Lawrence called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 

 

The minutes of the August 14, 2023 meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 

 

A copy of the Hancock Driveway Regulation was reviewed as well as the current Bennington 

Driveway Regulations. The Board discussed the need to clarify the current regulations. The 

Board agreed that they should review the Hancock regulations making alterations as needed so 

that they can be used to update the current Driveway Regulations. It will be reviewed at the 

October meeting. 

 

A copy of the budget was given to Chairman Lawrence to be reviewed so that he can present a 

proposed budget for the October meeting. 

 

As there was no other business at hand, the meeting was adjourned at 6:49 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Debra Belcher 

Planning Board Recording Secretary 

 


